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www.crockettengineering.com 
 

May 12, 2016 

City of Columbia 

ATTN: Mayor and City Council 

701 E. Broadway 

Columbia, MO 65201 

 

RE: 900 S. Providence, Burnam Sidewalk Closure 

 

Dear Mayor and City Council: 

 

On behalf of MU Association of Delta Gamma, we have prepared the attached pedestrian control plan 
to the construction of the new building at 900 S. Providence. This plan includes a request to reroute 
the sidewalk along Burnam Avenue from May 23, 2016, through August 4, 2017.  
 
This project has a significant amount of underground excavation and extensive utility work. In order to 
construct the project, and more importantly, protect public safety to the best of our ability, we are 
requesting this rerouting and sidewalk closure be approved.  It provides alternate means of pedestrian 
routing for the upcoming year. 
 
The following items have been considered in planning for this rerouting:  

 Neighbors have been contacted. Attached you will find a sample letter mailed out to the 

affected neighbors along the block of construction 

 Neighbors have been offered an open line of communication that will be maintained throughout 

the construction process.  

 All interested parties and emergency services will be notified should the planned work proceed 

faster than anticipated, and when sidewalks are reopened. 

 
We hope to minimize the need for closures, but the safety of both pedestrians will remain our foremost 
priority throughout the construction process. Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact me at 573-447-0292 or by email at jstephens@crockettengineering.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 
Jesse Stephens, PE 
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